Lester Bowling and RRWD former manager worked on the cost of water
per 1000 gal. Due to WC Gilbert retiring, Lester Bowling { Plant
superintendent ) has all the documentation in the excel format that has
been requested. The dollar amount that was calculated was $4.20 per
thousand gallons, an increase of $1.95 per 1000 gal which has been
approved by the board as of March 1, 2022; however due to Lester
being out of state and having a death in his family we were unable to
get access to the spreadsheets. Lester is now on leave due to COVID we
plan to get access and submit all forms as soon as possible to PSC.




